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MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director 
MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd., 
Ermita, Manila

The PENR Officer 
Puerto Princesa City

PROGRESS REPORT ON THE CONSTRUCTION OF SMALL 
WATER IMPOUNDING SYSTEM (SWIS) WITHIN THE AREA 
OF RESPONSIBILITY OF CENRO QUEZON, PALAWAN

4t

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum from CENRO Quezon, Palawan regarding 
the above cited subject.

Please be informed that the contract for the aforesaid project was only awarded last July 
4, 2022 due to some issues that rose during the procurement process.

For information and record.

‘For and in the absence of the PENRO”

mNNY P. LILANG 
Supervising ECOMS/Chief, TSD 
Office-in-Charge

C.F. : The Planning Unit, PENRO
The Planning Division. MIMAROPA
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